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Secretary

DATES TO REMEMBER
8th     
                        19th January                 I W D DINNER Meeting
                        6th March                      I W D

                        22nd March                   AREA MEETING

                        15th August                   WOMENS HEALTH FORUM

                        25th-27th September     DISTRICT CONFERENCE, TOWNSVILLE

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   19th JANUARY 2009
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25-00

APOLOGIES MERLE STEPHEN BY SUNDAY 18th 7pm   
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
             

TO ERR IS HUMAN
BUT IT FEELS DIVINE

MAE WEST
                        PRESIDENTS DECEMBER REPORT
ONLY 2  WEEKS TO CHRISTMAS !!!!!!!Our club held a combined Christmas Party/Theatre Night at Tugun Little Theatre 

On Sat. 29th November and everyone who Attended
seemed to have had a great evening - watching the 
singing and dancing and enjoying the 'nibblies' and the 
odd drop of wine.

We have recently been notified that our 1600 Birthing Kits have finally arrived in Hanoi, Vietnam.
The Phototherapy Unit we donated has been set up in the WCU at Murwillumbah Hospital; we hope to have a 'Photo Op' with the Unit and local media in the New Year.  Kaye will notify us - thanks Kaye.

Merle and I attended a very successful White Ribbon Day breakfast for Domestic Violence at Currumbin Sanctuary on 21st November (and we were able to secure some support for our IWD).

We may be preparing the invitations for IWD at our January meeting, hope you can be part of that meeting to get the task finished quickly.  Suggested beneficiaries from the IWD are to be forwarded to Merle who will list them for discussion at our meeting; this will be the final list of suggestions.
 
The next Women’s Health Forum will be held on 15th August, at the Tweed Civic Centre, see Betty and her team for details and suggestions - thanks Betty.
 
See the information re the Area 1 and 3 Meeting on 22nd March, 2009 - some of us may stay in Brisbane on the Saturday night ready for an early start on the Sunday morning (just what I love - an early start), hope we can get a few of us to go - good for our club and the 'networking' within our new areas should be great.
 Best Wishes to all of you for a Very Happy Christmas and a safe, healthy and a prosperous new year.
JAN

HI ALL,

 The board would like you all think about IWD RECIPENTS, and any suggestions please send to me with full information of project, aims, keeping in mind the OBJECTS of ZONTA and past sponsorships.
Could I have this information by 10th January and will send out all information to members in the January newsletter, to be voted on at General Meeting.

Thanks Secretary Merle
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                                       EMAIL: Southerngoldcoasttweed@ Zonta district22.org


EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg











Secretary/Newsletter: Merle Stephen: Phone: 07 5598 040 Email: libra@qld.chariot.net.au
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